
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru  

Phase XI/2023/Selection Post 

Medical Laboratory Technologist in CGHS 

Post Category No. KK11123 

 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 13/02/2024.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase XI/2023 for the above post, are held Ineligible, by User Department for the 

reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have also been informed 

about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

 

SL.No. Roll No. Name of Candidate Category Remarks on Eligibility 

1 1313014469 SHWETA GUPTA OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

2 1313042688 DIMPAL KUMARI OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

3 2313003190 RAVINDRA DAS SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

4 2313010764 SUDIPTA MAITY EWS 
Ineligible.  Two years experience 
not available on crucial date 

5 2313012856 NUSRAT JAHAN KHATUN OBC 

Ineligible.  Work experience not 
mentioned in online application 
form.  Experience certificate 
obtained after crucial date 

6 3313004497 CHRISTY PHILIP UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

7 3313005158 SREELA V UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

8 3313006325 ANCY CHERIAN UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

9 3313008288 AKHIL KP OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

10 5313007199 ROHIT RANA UR 

Ineligible.  Work experience not 
mentioned in online application 
form. 

11 5313008398 AMAN SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

12 5313010833 PARDEEP OBC 
Ineligible.  Work experience not 
mentioned in online application 



form. 

13 5313011560 ANIL SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

14 5313011691 KM NEHA OBC 

Ineligible.  Work experience not 
mentioned in online application 
form. 

15 5313011947 TEJASVI KAUSHIK OBC 

Ineligible.  Work experience not 
mentioned in online application 
form.  Experience certificate 
obtained after crucial date 

16 5313015194 SOURAV SC 

Ineligible.  Work experience not 
mentioned in online application 
form.  Do not possess educational 
qualification.   

17 5313026740 NIDHI KUMARI EWS 
Ineligible.  Do not possess 
educational qualification 

18 5313027417 REENA UR 

Ineligible.  Work experience not 
mentioned in online application 
form. 

19 5313039443 USHA OBC 
Ineligible.  Do not possess 
educational qualification 

20 8313016219 
KONGARI SADHASHIVA 
REDDY UR 

Ineligible.  Do not possess 
educational qualification.  Two 
years experience not available on 
crucial date 

21 8313016251 PRITAM KAYAL SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of online 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.No. Roll No. Name of Candidate Category 

Remarks 
on 
Eligibility 

1 1313001913 SANGEETA UR Eligible 

2 1313031895 PRABHAKAR KUMAR EWS Eligible 

3 1313033680 KHUSHI DIVYAJYOTI OBC Eligible 

4 1313040304 SATPAL KUMAR OBC Eligible 

5 2313002186 MD KHALID ANSARI OBC Eligible 

6 2313006893 SHRADDHA DASH EWS Eligible 

7 3313000147 SHASHIKUMARA G OBC Eligible 

8 3313006203 RAMEES B OBC Eligible 

9 5313006156 ANKITA UR Eligible 



10 5313007539 NAMITA SHARMA UR Eligible 

11 5313009557 VIPIN KUMAR OBC Eligible 

12 5313009936 NANDANI SHAKYA OBC Eligible 

13 5313017821 KAMNA SINGH SC Eligible 

14 5313019453 DAMINI TIWARI UR Eligible 

15 5313024723 DIPIKA NISHCHAL UR Eligible 

16 5313036604 MOHIT KUMAR YADAV OBC Eligible 

17 5313045966 ANURAG KUMAR SINGH UR Eligible 

18 8313002202 SHAIK KHADARVALI OBC Eligible 

19 8313015340 MEDIKONDA GOPI SC Eligible 
 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility 

fully. Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled 

by the User Department 

 

   

 SSC(KKR), Bangalore 

12/07/2024 

 


